

Naseby Road, Alum Rock, Birmingham, B8 3HG 0121 566 6500 • enquiry@corerockwood.academy

Headteacher: Ms S Darr

Senior Headteacher: Mr G Williams ■ @CORERockwood @COREeducate

3rd May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Cultural Dress Day - Friday 6th May 2022

On Friday 6th May 2022, Rockwood Academy will be holding a Cultural Dress Day as part of Cultural Awareness Week.

Students are invited to wear cultural dress to the Academy. Items worn should be traditional cultural clothing, usually worn for special occasions such as weddings, child dedications, festivals, etc.

Students are reminded of Health and Safety. As with regular school uniform, dress must comply with Health and Safety, particularly with regards to jewellery and footwear. Students with PE on their timetable will be asked to come in their kit or bring a change of clothes.

All students who wear cultural dress will need to donate £1, which will be given to the charity UNICEF.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mr L Billingham

Assistant Headteacher (Opportunity)